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Questions & Answers 
 

Will the name remain the same? 

Currently, there are no plans to change the name of the school. 

 

How frequently will updates be given? 

The Capital Programs team is developing a quarterly community newsletter to be reviewed and 

distributed to the community through the principal and PTA president. Town halls will be held 

twice per year or as needed. As construction advances, the CIP will work to set up time and 

space for community site observations. 

 

At what point will the new entrance at Tuckerman and 63rd Ave be built? 

The connection to 63rd will happen at the completion of all site work, after demolition and 

cleanup of the site. 

 

What is the proposed delivery date? 

We are projecting a January 2024 (after winter break) opening. 

 

Is there any place to sign up for the newsletter updates? I live two streets away from the 

school and would love to stay on top of what is going on.  

Please send contact info to: capital.programs@pgcps.org and title your email "William Wirt 

distribution request." 

 

I am president of the Riverdale Heights/Riverdale Hills/Crestwood Community 

Association. As long as Ms. Glaros is updated, I'm sure we will be kept informed. 

Yes. However, Ms. Glaros is encouraging everyone to sign up to receive information. All meeting 

participants will automatically receive updates through the email addresses they registered with 

(w/ opt-out options). 


